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BRUCE KING 2040 S. PACHECO
GOVERNOR SANTA FE, NEwW MEXiCO 87505

ANITA LOCKWOOD (505) 827-7131

CABINET SECRETARY
November 23, 1994

Texaco Exploration & Production Inc.
Midland Producing Division

P.0O. Box 3109

Midland, Texas 79702

Attention: Mr. J. A. Head

Re: Positive Production Response
Vacuum Glorieta West Unit

Dear Mr. Head:

We have received your request dated November 4, 1994, to
certify a positive production response from the Vacuum Glorieta
West Unit Waterflood Project. Please be advised that the subject
application will be set for hearing before a Division Examiner on
January 5, 1995. The reason for this action is that your
application is the first of its kind received by the Division, and,
analysis of the data at a hearing will aid the Division in
establishing an administrative procedure.

If you should have any questions, please contact me at (505)
827-7131.
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David Catanach
Engineer
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